

POLAND

EVANGELICAL MISSION

News from the South.

What began its life many years ago as a barn has been slowly, but surely transformed into a place of worship in Jastrzębie-Ruptawa. The two pictures immediately below show continued work on and around the facility.

Presently, the roof needs to be completely replaced. If you're able to help financially, designate your contribution to PEM with "Pastor Andrew's roof" in the memo line.





Needs / Visions

ANDRZEJ KARZEŁEK: Andrzej needs a later model car. He has over 350,000 km on his present one.

KATOWICE GISZOWIEC: Pray that Andrzej and his team would reap a harvest as they present the gospel for the 10th year.

SZCZYTNICA, PL: Pray for another successful outreach in this village. Last summer two men came to Christ.



As people have remembered the church's ministries in prayer, God has opened two more doors of opportunity: ministry over the internet, and through personal evangelism.



The youth (facing the congregation) lead in worship. The medium of song is a means of touching people's hearts.

Camp Eden Road.

It's just a matter of time before Camp Eden is contacted by the local Fire Brigade again regarding the matter of a new road, which would also create a new entry to the camp.

Constructing this new entry road will benefit the camp's ministry, as the present camp access road is in poor condition.

We need your financial help!
Would you prayerfully consider how God would use
you to help meet this need?



Please pray for Poland often!

Mailing Address: 3916 N. Potsdam Ave. #2610 / Sioux Falls, SD 57104-7048

For administrative matters, contact Bonar Sabby by email (admin@polandem.org), phone (952-250-9293), or by writing the address above.

For ministry matters, contact Russell Brown by email (info@polandem.org) or by phone (612-987-1176).

www.polandem.org

PEM is a 501(c)3 corporation. All gifts are tax deductible.

